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Welcome back! Hopefully, you all managed to have a bit of downtime and enjoy some of the sunshine 
we had. You will have noticed that our shelter has been erected in the top playground - we are all 
really pleased with it and I am sure it will be well used. Please remind your children to bring a coat 
to school, even during inclement weather we try to get children out in the fresh air for short 
periods of time. 

 

Poppies 

We have once again been asked to support the annual Poppy Appeal. For a suitable 
suggested donation of between 50p and £2 children can choose from a traditional 
poppy, wristband, zip tag, reflectors and some other small items. Items will be 
available all week from Monday 8th November. 

As we have for many years, we will discuss the importance of remembrance in 
classes and the school will hold a 2 minutes silence on 11th November.  

 

Scrap Material Pieces 

We are looking for small pieces of fabric to be used by the children of Willow Class for their 
quilting projects. If you have any small pieces you can donate, please drop them off at the school 
office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you (or someone you know) are interested in 
having a table at this incredibly popular event, 
please email us ASAP at whimple.pta@gmail.com  

Keep an eye out for more details in the next few 
weeks, and in the meantime make sure to put it in 
your calendar for some excellent Christmas 
shopping opportunities. 

If you are available to help out at the event we 
would very much appreciate some extra helping 
hands be that in the cafe area, on the door, setting 
up/clearing up, kids crafts area... And no doubt 
other things too! 
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Monday 8th November   Willow Class swimming starts (weekly) 

Friday 19th November    Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 23rd November    Individual Photographs 

Christmas dates     tbc soon! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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